
Submitter: Helen Caswell 

On Behalf 
Of: 

individual 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB2659 

Dear legislators, 

 

Oregon is long overdue for meaningful climate-friendly policies in our cities. I urge 

you to prevent HB 2659 from moving forward! 

 

Thank you, 

Helen Caswell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


